
                                                                                
         2019 Board Memo 

 

To:      Board of Trustees 

 

From: Karen Liebschwager, Activities Director 

 

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 

 

Date:  March  2019 

 

Re:      Activities Director Report March 

 

 

We had a great season of boys basketball.  Our 7th grade teams ended the season strong.  Our 

7th A team came one game shy of going to the District Championship.  Benji and Mike did a 

great job with the 7th Graders.   

 

Our 8th grade teams had a great season as well.  Wayne did a great job with the B team, they 

worked hard all year and ended the season strong..  Our 8th grade team went 12-0 for the 2nd 

year in a row.  Winning the District Championship over Fruitland 61-37!  Congratulations to Riley 

Qualls, Wayne Joyner and Matt Strong.   

 

Next up Track.  Practice Starts March 11-Schedule Attached-no home meets as our track is in 

need of repairs.   

 

 

Go Trojans 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 
     


